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We had a great Christmas party at the home of Roy and Sarah Sowers.  There was plenty 

of food, fun, Ken Seifert leading us in singing of Christmas Carols and Dan Rankin 

playing the guitar, gift exchange, last but not least Santa gave out gifts.  Lyn Brown and 

Sarah Sowers presented a skit “The New Airline Rules” which everyone enjoyed.  There 

were 22 members in attendance. 

 

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  We hope to see you at the 

January State meeting at Pine Mountain. 

 

Thank you for all of your support this past year. 

 

 

 

Roy Sowers, President 

404-309-5220 

 

 

 


